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10/03/2022  16:43:582022/0044/P OBJ Highgate 

Conservatio Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee considers neither of the proposed bricks is a good match. 

We would prefer to see a reclaimed brick which is a good match.

We understand that the proposed design is based on the existing much smaller piers to the pedestrian 

entrance which has low walls each side with railings above. However we consider the considerably scaled-up 

piers for what is a secondary entrance have in our view a far too grandiose appearance.
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